
Introducing our newest mission bank teaching tools… 

Building bridges of peace in South Korea! 

We’re excited to know that your congregation uses the Mennonite Mission Network mission 
bank tools. These materials will help you teach your children and congregation about mission 
in this South Korean community.    

The materials can be used a number of ways: 
•	 Children’s Sunday school class mission project

o 	 Tell the stories as part of the opening time, and then post them to a bulletin board.
o 	 Place the map low enough on a bulletin board for children to point out the country.
o 	 Order a children’s card for each child to take home with them as a reminder to pray.

•	 A congregational mission and stewardship project
o 	 Use the children’s stories during worship.
o 	 Encourage children to act out a story in the worship service.
o 	 Host a carry-in meal, with the suggested recipes, to encourage the congregation to 

help with the children’s fundraising efforts for mission in South Korea.

These materials are easy to adapt to fit your congregation’s needs. This packet includes two 
copies of the children’s card for bulletin board purposes. If you would like enough children’s 
cards to hand out to each child or family, they are available at no charge by e-mailing your 
request to AbbyF@MennoniteMission.net or by calling toll-free 1-866-866-2872, ext. 23043.

If you have questions about how to use the materials, or want to offer any feedback, please 
contact me at 1-866-866-2872, ext. 23023, or at SandyM@MennoniteMission.net. I always 
appreciate hearing suggestions or stories from people who have used the materials.  
 
Blessings!
 

Sandy Miller
Director for Church Relations

Building bridges of peace in
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